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September 5, 2023 
 
Deschutes County Board of Commissioners 
1300 NW Wall Street 
Bend, OR 97703 
 
RE: Deschutes County Community Corrections Plan FY 2023-2025 
 
 
Dear County Commissioners: 
 
Enclosed please find a copy of the Deschutes County Community 
Corrections Plan for the period of July 1, 2023 through June 30, 2025. The 
Deschutes County Public Safety Coordinating Council (Council) reviewed 
and approved the plan at our September 5, 2023 meeting. 
 
The plan describes a comprehensive array of services utilizing a 
combination of state dollars, county funds and revenue generated from 
offender fees. It appears that this plan provides for effective utilization of 
these resources for the next biennium. 
 
The Council understands that there is some flexibility in regard to 
implementation of the plan over the next biennium, including the possibility 
of state revenue revisions up or down from what is shown in the plan today. 
It is the recommendation of the Council that the Board of County 
Commissioners formally adopt the Plan by signing the Intergovernmental 
Agreement with the Oregon Department of Corrections. 
 
Sincerely, 
 


